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07 September 2009 
 
 
To:  All Members of the Cabinet 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

Cabinet - Tuesday, 8th September, 2009 
 
I attach a copy of the following report for the above-mentioned meeting which 
was not available at the time of collation of the agenda: 

 
17.   FIRE SAFETY UPDATE – SCISSOR BLOCKS IN HARINGEY (PAGES 1 

– 6) 
 

 (Report of the Director of Urban Environment – To be introduced by the 
Cabinet Member for Housing): Following the recent fire in a Camberwell 
block, the CLG and the Fire Authority asked all local authorities to review 
any stock which might be of a similar design. This report updates 
Members on the outcome of the review and the implications arising from 
it.  
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Richard Burbidge 
Cabinet Committees Manager 
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